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PLEASE  join us Tuesday February 4th, for our monthly meeting online via Zoom. Join us to talk aboutt the agenda at hand. 
We changed the raffle winnings to be that the winner gets their games paid for, no longer green fess for the month.  
Congrats to Richard DeJesus for winning last months raffle.  He gets his games paid for @ Coyote since Moffett was canceled. 

 

This coming Saturday January 19th, our tournament will be held at Coyote Creek Golf Course @ 10AM.
Address is 1 Coyote Creek Golf Drive, Morgan Hill. Next months tournament is @ Callippe Preserve Golf 
Course. Cost is $115 plus $40 for the games if interested.  Please Zelle our Treasurer Roberto @6692430222.  
Please make it easier on Roberto by paying on TIME!  
Please note: Our club has deadlines to notify & pay the course with the correct amount of players. Don’t be left out!
 

For those who haven’t paid the 2025 dues, they were due 12/15/2024.  Please pay by ASAP to avoid any late charge that 
may occur due to our club having to pay the NCGA their share on time!!! 

                    We’d like to welcome New Members:  Domingo Sanchez, Jorge Gonzales, Victor Velasquez  
                                      Returning Member:  Milagros Calderon    Membership is now at 62. 

Northern Council News:  Hall of Fame submissions are due April 1st.   We need to submit all pictures that we would
like in the yearbook by the end of February.  We are asked to bring 2 gifts to the Northern Council 8 Man Team tournament 
which is June 14th @ Blue Rock West in Vallejo.  Western Regional is Memorial Day Weekend in San Antonio Texas.  
The State Tournament will be Labor Day weekend in Menifee.

Please keep up with the group in front of you!!!!!
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